
 

 

 

 

 

CALL TO ACTION-TO PROTECT BOATING FROM E-15  

 

PLEASE CONTACT YOUR TWO SENATORS AND LOCAL REPRESENTATIVE TODAY 

TO EXPRESS YOUR CONCERNS WITH THE NEW E-15 BILL. 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION ON THIS BILL AND FOR CONTACT INFORMATION ON 

YOUR STATE REPRESENTATIVES PLEASE VISIT: 

 

http://www.nmma.org/press/article/21270 
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